
Attention: Interconnected VoIP Providers 
According to 47 CFR. 52.15(g)(3)(i)(C) Interconnected VoIP providers must file requests 
for numbers with the relevant state commission(s) at least 30 days before requesting 
numbers from the Numbering Administrators.  Such requests for numbers in South 
Carolina should be filed with: 

Chief Clerk 
Public Service Commission of South Carolina 
Columbia, SC 29210  

Any questions on this matter may be directed to: 

Telecommunications Advisor 
Public Service Commission of South Carolina 
Columbia, SC 29210 
803-896-0028 


